
Appeal #78 - 7 (Dennis) 

Mr. Bourne acted as chairman and called the meeting to order, 
stating as the first order of business the hearing on an appeal 
filed by Jeannette L. Kehoe of the decision of the Dennis Town 
Committee denying a Certificate of Appropriateness. Mr. Marsh 
stated that the appeal had been amicably settled and requested 
that the matter be remanded back to the Town of Dennis Committee 
so that a proper Certificate of Appropriateness could be issued. 

Upon motion duly made by ~r. Bonner and seconded by Mr. MacSwan 
it was 
VOTED: 3 a 1 that the appeal by Jeannette L. Kehoe be remanded 
back to the Dennis Town Committee for further action in accordance 
with their agreement. 


